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 The Hartselle City Board of Education convened a special called meeting on 

Tuesday, September 11, 2018, at 5:30 p.m., at the Central Office, for the purpose of 

conducting the first budget hearing for the 2019 fiscal year budget.  Daxton Maze, Board 

Vice Chairman, called the meeting to order, and declared that a quorum was present. All 

members were present except Dr. James Joy and Venita Jones. Dr. Dee Dee Jones, 

Superintendent, served as Secretary to the Board.  

 

First Budget Hearing 

 Bradley Colburn, Chief School Finance Officer presented the board with the 

annual first budget hearing for fiscal year 2019. The second budget hearing will be 

September 18, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Information Items 

     1. Next Regular Board Meeting – September 18, 2018 – immediately following the 

second budget hearing – at the Central Office. 

             

 

Adjournment 
 

 There being no further business, Mr. Sparkman declared the meeting adjourned. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:58 p.m. 
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_____________________________________ 

Chairman 


